
                                

OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL  
A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW 

Excellence, Teamwork, Equality, Respect 

 
     
 
 

 
   

 
Standon Bowers 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you know, we offer the children in Year 4 the opportunity to attend a 3-day residential to Standon Bowers. The 
provisional dates are Monday 16th October to Wednesday 18th October 2023. We will be sharing information about 
the logistics of this residential and a meeting will take place next week on Thursday 6th July at 5pm in the school hall.  
 
The cost of the trip, including coach travel, all food and accommodation, as well as the activities provided by the trained 
Entrust staff will be £165.00. Initially a non-refundable deposit of £40 will be required by the 20th July to secure your 
place and then payments can be made to Parent Pay over the coming months. Please do speak to us if you have any 
questions. 
 
We have been fortunate enough to secure a place earlier in the academic year which allows us to build strong 
relationships with the children. We hope you are all as excited as we are, as this trip always provides lasting memories 
and opportunities that we’re unable to provide in school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the parent meeting and will be able to answer any questions for you then. 
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
 
The KS2 Team 
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